
Announcements 

Tuesday, April 26, 2022 

B Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

Attention students interested in becoming Peer Mentors:  
We are currently accepting applications for acceptance into the 2022-
2023 Peer Mentorship Program. If you want to improve your leadership 
skills, be a role model to others and make a positive impact on the 
incoming freshman class by being a WINGS mentor, then being a Peer is 
for you. If interested please apply online through the Arrowhead 
Peers4Peers activity page or grab a flier with the QR code in the 
guidance office. Applications are due no later than Friday, April 29th by 
3:00pm. 
 
Arrowhead Drama is producing our Spring Play:  Trixie, the Teen 
Detective and the Mystery of Gravestead Manor.  It is a cartoon-like 
comedy spoof of every Scooby Doo show and every Nancy Drew book 
you've ever watched or read.  Throw in a little Inspector Gadget, too! 
Tickets are now on sale online and will also be sold at the door. 
Shows are May 5, 6, 7, at 7pm -- general seating. 
 
 


